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SSM 52196   2020-2022 Aviator, 2021-2022 Corsair - Hybrid Vehicles - Charging
Concerns With The Lincoln Dual-Voltage Charging Cord (TurboCord) - Built On
Or Before 01-Apr-2022

Some 2020-2022 Aviator and 2021-2022 Corsair hybrid vehicles built on or before 01-Apr-2022 may exhibit
charging concerns with the Lincoln dual-voltage charging cord (TurboCord). This style of charging cord can be
indentified by one of the 220V prongs positioned sideways. If the vehicle charges properly using a 110/120V
non-ground fault interrupter (GFI) outlet with the original 220V adapter removed, replace the adapter (part
number VLC5Z-10B706-B) alone. This replacement adapter is available from accessories.lincoln.com >
keyword search Turbo Cord, or through the local Ford Authorized Distributor (FAD). Discoloration of the 220V
adapter or dual voltage charging cord could indicate a problem with the electrical outlet used; if so a licensed
electrician should inspect. For further diagnostic assistance, contact Webasto Charging systems, Inc. directly
at 888-219-6747 or at evscs@webasto.com.
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